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Mark L. Johnson, Executive Director and Secretary UTIL StA?\II?I)O'ItRVX?\ISSg
Washington Utilities and Transportation Commission " COMMISSION

PO Box 47250
Olympia, WA 98504-4720

Dear Mr. King:

Enclosed proposed revisions to Tariff 5.1 of Ada-Lin Waste Systems, Inc. d/b/a
Sunshine Disposal & Recycling (G-104).

These proposed changes are to add new service to provide automated cart service in
this area. Previous can and container services would be discontinued and all
customers converted to a commensurate level of automated service. Customers will
be notified of this change along with their service options on or before December 1,
2019.

This change also updates Item 230 disposal rates and increases outdated hourly
charges. There is no revenue impact from these two changes as no customers have
been charged these rates.

This area has approximately 420 residential and 10 commercial customers.

If t can be of any further assistance, please contact me at 509-924-5678 x217 or
209-252-3500 (fax) or at johni@sunshinedisposal.com.

Respectfully,

John Lloyd
Chief Financial Officer



